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Date: 8th July 2016 
 

Owner/Occupier 
 

Our Ref: Hosp002 
Direct Line: 01253 477477 

Email: traffic.management@blackpool.gov.uk 

Dear Resident 
 

RE: Proposed Additional 20mph Limit 

 
Blackpool Council has recently consulted with all of the properties on Burwood Drive and several 

properties on Whinney Heys Road regarding a proposal to introduce / extend the existing 20mph speed 

limit along Whinney Heys Road and down Burwood Drive. 

 

Following the positive feedback, the Council wishes to extend the proposal to include Whinpark Avenue, 

Cottesmore Place and the full length of Whinney Heys Road. It is proposed that the scheme is funded by 

the Hospital. A plan showing the proposed scheme is attached to this letter. 

 

To progress this matter, we would like to know your views. Please fill in the questionnaire attached and 

return using the prepaid envelope supplied.  Alternatively you can send an email to  

traffic.management@blackpool.gov.uk, quoting the reference code above (Hosp002). Please make sure 

your response is received before 5th August 2016 so that we can progress and feedback our findings. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Traffic Management  

mailto:traffic.management@blackpool.gov.uk
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Hospital 20mph Limit Consultation 
 
 

 

Owner / Occupier Details: 

 

Name:    _______________________________________________________ 

 

Property Address:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

Contact No:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Would you like the 20mph limit extending?    Y / N 

 

 

Any further comments: 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please return this form to us in the attached pre-paid envelope, by 5th August 2016. 

 

Thank you in advance for returning the questionnaire. 

 

 
Traffic Management Team 

 


